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8th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we reach the end of the academic year, we would like to thank you all for your continuing support.   School will 
close for the summer holidays for all year groups as follows: 
 

Y12 Students Thursday 18th July at 3.15pm 
 

Y7-10 Students Friday 19th July  

• 11.15am – Y7/8 via Durwood Street exit 

• 11.30am – Y9/10 via car park exit 
 

 
Friday 19th July will be cultural dress day for all students and staff.  We will be collecting money for McMillan and 
the Air Ambulance and would request a £1 donation from each student. 
 
The school dates for the First half of the Autumn term 2024/2025 are as follows: 
 

Monday 2nd September • Staff Inset Day  

Tuesday 3rd September • New Y7 Student – Start 

Wednesday 4th September • IAP Day – All Students – Times will be sent to parents 

Thursday 5th September • Y8-13 Students – Start 

Saturday 14th September • Family Fun Day (11am – 3pm) All Welcome 

Wednesday 18th September • Open Morning (9.15-10.15am) 

Friday 20th September • Open Morning (9.15-10.15am) 

Monday 23rd September • Open Morning (9.15-10.15am) 

• Y10 PIE (4-5pm) 

Thursday 26th September • Open Morning (9.15-10.15am) 

Monday 30th September • Y11 PIE (4-5pm) 

Wednesday 2nd October • Students in Y 7/8/9/10/12/13 finish at 2.25pm 

• Open Evening (4-6.30pm) 

• KS5 PIE (4-5pm) 

• Y7 Settling-in Evening (3.30- 6.30pm) 

Monday 14th October • Y9 PIE – (4-5pm) 

Monday 21st October • Y8 PIE (4-5pm) 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November • Half Term 
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We will write to you again before the start of the new academic year to restate our expectations for our students 
and provide you with your child’s IAP meeting time for 4th September. 
 
Once again, we would like to thank you for all your support this academic year. We hope that you all have a restful 
break and look forward to meeting you again in the autumn term. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

              
Kabir Miah      Brenda Landers 
Head of School     Executive Head 
   

 

 
 

 

 


